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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  

 

Thank you to all parents, carers and family members who came to Sports Day this week. It was lovely 

to see you and have you participate in the fun with your child(ren). By now, you should know what 

class your child(ren) will be in for September. At Livity, compiling class groups is not as straight 

forward as mainstream schools. This does take time and special consideration from therapists – 

including the School Nurse, Speech and Language Therapist and School Doctor.  

 

Today, your child(ren) should come home with a summer social story 

and calendar. If they are not in school, this will come home next week. 

Please keep this in a safe place where you will be able to refer to it 

daily over the next seven weeks. These are designed to be read 

through daily together and then to cross out each date signifying 

‘holiday’ or ‘school’. It you have any questions on how to use this 

social story and calendar, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Red Class  

Red Class participated in group games and 

activities as part of Sports Day. Pupils enjoyed 

spending time with peers, staff and families – 

demonstrating their physical skills. 

  
 

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children have been practising 

grabbing, moving, and exploring different 

sensory objects. They also made ice cream – 

mixing all the ingredients with their hands and 

adding syrup of their choice at the end. The 

children celebrated Sports Day and 

participated in a variety of activities with their 

peers. 

 
 

Pink Class  

Pink Class had a brilliant time at Sports Day this 

week. We took part in all the different activities 

and worked really hard for our medals and 

certificates! We have continued our excellent 

progress in phonics, and in cooking this week 

we made a delicious pesto! 

  
 

Blue Class  

This week Blue Class celebrated Sports Day. All 

the puplis participated in games and activities 

and had great fun! They all received medals, 
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certificates and an ice lolly. Blue Class did very 

well and shared the experience with other 

classes and pupils. Well done! 

  

  
 

Orange Class 

Our highlight of the week was Sports Day. 

Children had lots of fun racing and 

demonstrating their ability to work as a team. 

They really enjoyed the activities and our 

award ceremony, which took place in the 

afternoon, was an opportunity for pupils to 

receive their medals and ice lollies.  

  
 

Ladybird Class  

Ladybird Class had a wonderful time at Sports 

Day. The children enjoyed exploring all of the 

activities. Thank you to all parents who were 

able to join us. The children have enjoyed 

sharing our new seaside books in the seaside 

role play room. They also counted scoops of 

ice cream onto number cones and added 

different coloured sprinkles. We made salt 

dough sea creatures and made ‘treasure 

chest tarts’ in cooking. We also had a great 

time on our trip to Oxygen Trampoline Park – 

photos will follow next week. 

 
 

Rainbow Class 

Pupils in Rainbow Class had a very good week. 

We worked on phonics, maths and literacy. We 

also did music with Kim and went to Elm Court 

School for assembly. We had a good time on 

Sports Day – participating in activities such as 

the beanbag and egg and plate races.  

 
 

Green Class 

Green Class have had a very exciting week. In 

addition to Sports Day, we enjoyed a lovely trip 

to Deen City Farm. We explored the scented 

garden and then saw the farm animals. We 



www.thelivityschool.co.uk 
 

liked the sheep and goats the best but also 

met cows, chickens, ducks, donkeys and pigs. 

We then had an animal encounter session 

where we were able to handle and stroke 

guinea pigs, rabbits, tortoises and a ferret.  

 
 

Purple Class  

In Purple Class we went on a trip to Oasis 

Nature Garden. We went on a treasure hunt 

and pretended that we were travelling on the 

Northern Line. We found different objects 

throughout our journey. We built railways and 

played with transport objects found in London. 

We even created the River Thames and 

played in the water. We also explored the 

animals that live under the logs. Some of us 

enjoyed the garden too and we tried 

strawberries, lettuce and rocket. 

 
  

Butterfly Class 

This week in Butterfly Class the children had a 

trip to Herne Hill Velodrome where they 

enjoyed the experience of  taking a journey on 

bikes. We also had our Sports Day where we 

enjoyed all the events we participated in. 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who 

came to support us! 

 
 

Bumblebee Class  

Pupils in Bumblebee Class happily participated 

in Sports Day activities and received a medal 

and a delicious ice lolly afterward. We also had 

an amazing maths session where we cut 

shapes into big and small sizes and used 

crayons and coloured markers to draw on the 

shapes.  

 
   

Gold Class  

Children had lots of fun competing and 

playing games with peers during Sports Day.  

We have also been practising our handwriting, 

and finding symbol sounds in our phonics 

sessions – demonstrating the secure sounds 

they have learnt. We have also been  learning 

about France and the Eiffel Tower – requesting 

tools and colours from the French flag to 

decorate a stencil shaped as the Eiffel Tower.  
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 Silver Class  

This week Silver children took part in Sports Day. 

We all had a fantastic time taking part in the 

wide range of activities on offer. It has been 

great to see the children getting outdoors and 

demonstrating what excellent sporting talent 

we have at our school. Well done to all the 

children who took part to make the day such 

a success! 

  
 

Unicorn Class  

This week in Unicorn Class we have been 

learning to tell time to the hour and half hour. 

We have also been preparing to perform our 

favourite songs at Elm Court’s Friday assembly! 

  

 

Don’t Forget 

• Thursday 20th July 2023 – Year 6 Leavers 

Assembly 

• Friday 21st July 2023 – Last day of term. 

Pupils go home at 1pm 

• Monday 4th September – INSET day 

• Tuesday 5th September – first day of term 

for pupils 

• Tuesday 12th September 2023 - Parent 

Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

• Thursday 28th September 2023 – Physio 

coffee morning 9.30 – 10.30am for parents 

of pupils open to physiotherapy  

• Friday 20th October – break up for half term 

• Monday 30th October – return after half 

term 

• Wednesday 15th November 2023 - Parent 

Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

• Thursday 21st December – break up for 

Christmas holidays. Pupils go home at 1pm 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

 

The Livity School website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 

 

Continence product supplies information 

Aka Pads, Pampers, diapers, nappies 

 

Children are eligible for a continence 

assessment and may be eligible for products 

from the age of 5yrs. In some cases where the 

child is a wheelchair user or unable to weight 

bear, this may be from 4yrs. 

 

If your child’s pad is too small, leaking, or 

causing any other issues, please contact Jane 

Thomas, the Continence Clinical Nurse 

Specialist: 07795857684. 

gst-tr.paediatriccontinencenurse@nhs.uk 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk/
mailto:gst-tr.paediatriccontinencenurse@nhs.uk

